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Another exciting week for children in Year 5. 5B 
visited Sky Studios this week. We will be 
uploading their work onto the website along with 
the work produced by 5H and 5S shortly.  
A quick reminder – Homework projects are due 
back on Tuesday 21st October 2014 completed. 
Children will be presenting their homework and 
prizes will be given for the children who have 
made the best efforts. 
Children need to read at home for 10-15 minutes 
daily. Please sign their reading logs. You may also 
notice a guided reading stamp in their log. This 
shows that your child was reading with the class 
teacher. Please encourage your child to change 
their book once they have finished. 
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